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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 6/15/2023 
 
Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors     ☒Fiscal Staff     ☒Homeless Services Program Staff 
☒Rental Assistance Program Staff  
 
Category: Funding Informational 
 
Update For: 23-24 Fiscal Year Allocation 
☒Fiscal Message: Allocation 
 
Message: The first year of allocations are now available for the 23-24 fiscal year and attached to this 
update. The budgets are available on the 23-25 MGA IR Dashboard at: 
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/publish?EQBCT=cb0bae2a80554872ad5c04e56a35b92d. Please be sure 
to submit your budgets as quickly as possible.  
 
Other related updates: 
All IRs were due for initial submission on May 15th. Many agencies have not yet submitted all their IRs. 
Additionally, if you have been contacted for follow-up on an IR that has been submitted, please be sure 
to send the information requested as soon as possible. The only extension that has been provided is for 
the Equity and Racial Justice policy, in which you will have until 01/31/24 to submit. Approval of the ERJ 
policy will not delay your allocation of funds at the beginning of the biennium; however, it could delay 
approvals of HSS requests for funds in February, 2024, if not submitted by the due date. 
 
The Required Documents module must be complete and approved prior to the release of any HSS funds.  
 
The Subrecipient Module must be complete, even if you do not have subrecipients. Approval of the 
Subrcipient IRs will not occur until after the Housing Stability Council meeting on July 7th; however, this 
will not hold up your allocation of funding, if the IR was submitted. Any delay in the submission of this IR 
will delay the allocation of HSS funds. 
 
Program IR modules must be complete and approved prior to the allocation of program funding. 
 
The main body of the Master Grant Agreement is still with our DOJ counsel and our budget has not yet 
been passed by the legislative body. Contracts must be executed and our budget passed prior to 
releasing funds; however, you can still submit your budgets based on the allocation tables attached. We 
will keep the network informed as soon as the MGA is available for signatures. If you have additional 
questions, please connect with us.  
 
For More Information Contact: hsd.homelessservices@hcs.oregon.gov  
 
(allocation tables attached) 
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